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Welcome to our Winter newsletter and we hope everyone is enjoying some festive time. 
Thank you to everyone who was able to join us for carols at Taurus Crafts and our Christmas 
concerts. We hope you enjoyed these events as much as we did. We rather like the festive 
jumper and Christmas hat look! 
We wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!! 

Dates for your diary: 
 
 

• Wednesday 5th January 2022: 
Rehearsals commence. 
Arts Hall 7.30pm.  

 

• Saturday 7th May: Spring Concert. 
Will Todd: Mass in Blue. 
William Lloyd Webber: Missa 
Princeps Pacis. 
Bob Chilcott: Jazz Songs of 
Innocence. 
St Mary’s Church 7.30pm. 

 

• Wednesday Xth July: A Summer 
Concert to celebrate the Platinum 
Jubilee and the Commonwealth 
Games.  
Arts Hall Xpm. 

 
 

What are the committee up to? 
 

• We will be following the Welsh 
Government guidelines with great 
interest over the next few weeks and 
rest assured that all actions we take will 
have our members health and safety at 
the forefront. 

 

• We continue to hold regular committee 
meetings to forward plan to 2022. 

 

• Website: Don’t forget to log on and take 
a look at our latest updates and blog. 
www.chepstowchoralsociety.org 

 

• Follow us on Facebook and Twitter 
@chepstowchoral 

Social Events  

Currently it is not possible to resume our 
social events but if you have any ideas for 
future events please let Janet know. 

Voice Representative News 
If you have any queries, ideas, issues then let 
them know and they can bring them to our 
committee meetings. 
Soprano: Yvonne Copestake 
Alto: Christine Lovett 
Tenor/Bass: Hywel Williams 

Members News 

It would be lovely to see you all on the 
5th January but if you don’t feel that the 
time is quite right then that’s absolutely 
fine with us too. Please keep in touch & 
we hope to see you soon. 
 


